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TO ALL RESIDENTS OF TERRACE BAY: 

The time has come when a Recreation Committee or Recreation Association ehyuld 

be established at Terrace Bay to co-ordinate the activities of those organizations 

already established, allocate for equitable use the facilites made available to 

date, and develop additional activities and facilities, Our objective should be 

the operation of a Community Recreation Program at Terrace Bay along democratic 

lines which will reasonably satisfy everyone in the community in all age groups, 

To assure maximum success for such a program requires the combined support of 

each resident and the Clubs or Associations to which he or she belongs, It will 

also be necessary for opinions to be freely expressed regarding the exact form 

which such an organization should take. For this reason, a General Meeting has 

been called for Thursday evening, February 24th at 8:00 p.m. in the Recreation Hall 

and I would urge everyone at Terrace Bay to make a special effort to be present. 

Bven though you may not wish to express an opinion, your presence at this meeting 

ds important and desirable. 

  

D. C. Porter, Mill Manager, 
LONGLAC PULP AND PAPER COMPANY LIMITED, 

      

TO ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL #665: 

On Thursday evening of this week in the Terrace Bay Recreation Hall, a 

meeting is scheduled to discuss a Community Recreation Program at Terrace Bay, 

This meeting will offer an excellent opportunity for everyone to express 

their opinions on a matter of prime importance to the entire community and I would, 

Like to see every Union member present who can possibly attend. 

Daniel J. Gillis, President, 
Terrace Bay Local No. 665. 

INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF PULP, SULPHITE AND PAPER MILL WORKERS, 
' 

      

HOCKEY ASSOCIATION URGES ATTENDANCE AT. THURSDAY NIGHT MiSRTING Despite the fact that it 
has not been possible to 

cancel the North Shore Hockey League game with Marathon which will be played in Schreiber 

Thursday, February 24th, the Terrace Bay Hockey Association through its president, Bill 

Borsum, would like to urge all hockey players except those required for the game, to make 

a special effort to be at the Recreation Hall at 8:00 p.m, on Thursday evening. A meeting 

has been called for the purpose of expanding the Recreation Program at Terrace Bay and the 

support of all organizations is important. 
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THURSDAY EVENING CURLING CANCELLED THIS WEEK Curling games originally scheduled for 

Thursday evening of this week will now be 

played on Sunday evening February 27th as the Curling Club Executive would like to have a 

good representation of Club members at the General Meeting which will be held in the 

Recreation Hall on Thursday evening to deal with the development of a Community Recreation 

Program. The revised Curling Schedule is published on page 5. 

 


